
Dear Student, 

Out of a commitment to the values of mutual respect and fairness, the University has set 
itself the goal of preventing sexual harassment among its employees and students. 

The Prevention of Sexual Harassment Law of 1998 requires all organizations and public 
entities in Israel to instruct its employees and students on the subject of preventing sexual 
harassment. 

The course for the prevention of sexual harassment is a tutorial that allows students to 
become acquainted with the Prevention of Sexual Harassment Law and explains in a 
simple manner what is currently defined as sexual harassment under the law. 

The University's regulations on this subject can be accessed from the University 
homepage and appear in short form on posters scattered on bulletin boards throughout the 
campuses (Beer-Sheva, Sede Boqer, and Eilat). They also include the contact details of 
the Commissioner of Sexual Harassment Complaints and the Prevention of Sexual 
Harassment and her deputies. 

This tutorial is defined as a "compulsory course" for all students in all degrees and in all 
fields of study at the University, including postdoc fellows. 

Please read the instructions below in order to successfully complete the learning process. 

This online course consists of two parts: a tutorial that introduces the principles of the 
Prevention of Sexual Harassment Law, and a final exam. The course should be taken 
once at the beginning of every degree, at all degree levels, and in all departments. The 
course must be completed during the first year of degree studies. 

Registration for the course is carried out independently through the University’s internet 
site: 

https://bgu4u.bgu.ac.il/pls/scwp/!app.gate?app=csh&lang=en 

Course Search by Course Name “Tutorial for the Prevention of Sexual Harassment” or 
according to course number 900.5.5001 (last 4 digits, meaning only 5001). 

Within 24 hours of enrollment, the course will appear in the moodle: 

The University Website => Students = <under “Academic Information” => Moodle E-
Learning => Login with University Username and Password => My Courses. 

Important!! Please read the instructions for doing the tutorial on the 
course homepage before running it. 



The course must be completed by the end of the semester. Sanctions will be implemented 
against students who do not complete the course on time and their access to the personal 
information system (viewing the grades, issuing certificates, etc.) will be blocked. 

Students who have not completed the course and have subsequently been denied access 
to the personal information system: in order to obtain access, you must register for the 
course and complete it as soon as possible! 

For further questions, please contact Michal Wasserman by e-mail with your full name 
and ID number at masscourse@post.bgu.ac.il 

 

Prof. Esther Priel 
Commissioner of Sexual Harassment Complaints and the Prevention of Sexual 
Harassment 


